From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 3:08 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Being a Enbridge customer and a senior pensioner Enbridge should not be allowed to raise
their rates. I am already struggling to maintain a stable balance of expenses and with the basic
costs of living increases. Heating my house will be even harder. Plus having not used any gas
in 4 months since the furnace is shut down. My bill is all service charges and it has already
increased $23.00 a month. I send in my meter readings myself every month and know what
gas I use or do not use.

Name: Marla Nirkkola

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





